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May 28 2021 
 
Dear Prep 2022 Parents, 
 

The current lockdown has meant that families who have booked an Interview 
for June 3 may be concerned that the interview day/time will need to be changed. 
Families have the option of rescheduling their interview to either June 8 or 17 or you 
may keep June 3 for the interview and we will hold the interview online. 

 
In 2020, interviews for Prep 2021 were all held online quite successfully so we 

are happy to run with this as an option. If you would like to keep your interview time 
on June 3, you will need to have an A4 or similar sized paper available for them, and 
some coloured pencils or textas, as they will have an activity to complete The meeting 
requires the child and at least 1 parent need to be in the meeting as I spend time 
talking with both the child and the parents.  At the end of the meeting you will need to 
scan or photograph their work and email it to the school at the address above.  

 
To access the online meeting, you will need to access the meeting platform 

‘Whereby’. To do this, simply copy this meeting link into your browser 
https://whereby.com/olwprincipal . Alternatively, you can download the Whereby app 
to your phone or tablet and use the link. Families will be asked to ‘knock’ when entering 
and you will be placed into a ‘waiting room’ if I am on another call. 

 
Interviews are strictly 15 minutes and spaces are limited on each day.  If it is 

felt that the interview requires further discussion, then we will make alternative 
arrangements with you. 

 
Parents can change their interview bookings, any time prior to the closing date, 

by re-visiting the www.schoolinterviews.com.au website, and using the event code 
4n62c. Remember to use the same name and email address, you used when you 
made your original booking.  

 
Stay safe, and we look forward to meeting with you all over the next couple of 

weeks. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Kevin Burke 
 
 

 

 

 

https://whereby.com/olwprincipal

